
Town of  Thompson 
Transfer Station Advisory Committee 

Minutes – Meeting of  October 23, 2014 

  
The Transfer Station Advisory Committee held a Regular Meeting on Thursday, October 23, 
2014  in the Merrill Seney Community Room. 
Those in attendance:  Anna Czerwinska, Karen Durlach, Paul Horanzy, Al Landry, Lynn Landry. 

Meeting Moderator: Paul volunteered to moderate the meeting and called the meeting to order 
at 7:03 p.m. Lynn volunteered to record the minutes.  
Approve Minutes: Motion made by Al Landry, seconded by Karen Durlach, to accept the May 
22, 2014 Minutes as presented. All in favor, motion carries. 
Changes to the Agenda: Motion made by Al Landry, seconded by Anna Czerwinska, to add 
Signs to the Agenda under Other Business. All in favor, motion carries.  
Correspondence: We received a request from the Town Clerk for our 2015 Meeting Dates.  
Information from the Director of Public Works: None. 
Information from the First Selectman: None. 
Public School Information: None. 
Recycling, Education and Trash Reduction Effort: Anna has been researching Hazardous 
Waste programs and will have more information for the next meeting. There is a collective of 
municipalities that has bi-monthly collections. The fees are per capita and we would need to 
compare this to the present system costs.  
Anna will also research Grants and legislation.  
We discussed the proposed Mass. Bottle Bill, illegal dumping, and the need for security cameras. 
Demolition Material Information:   See Other Business.  
Set 2015 Meeting Dates: Motion made by Anna Czerwinska, seconded by Lynn Landry, to 
accept the 2015 Meeting Dates as presented. All in favor, motion carries. 
Citizens’ Comments: No citizens were present. 
Other Business: Signs: The need for accurate signage was discussed.  
Set Next Meeting Date & Agenda: We will meet on December 3, 2014 if sufficient business is 
before us.  
Adjournment: Motion made by Karen Durlach, seconded by Lynn Landry, to adjourn the 
meeting at 8:00 p.m.  All in favor, motion carries. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Lynn Landry 


